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PRESS RELEASE 

Mumbai, 06 October 2024  

 

Caution - fake circulars/letters issued on behalf of NSE Clearing 

Limited (NCL) 
 

1. To check NSE Clearing Limited’s all official handles  

2. All Investors/Clearing Members are requested to take note of the same and verify the 

information coming from NCL or its officials from its website www.nscclindia.com as 

the official information 

 

We have observed there has been an unauthorized usage of NSE Clearing Limited’s logo and 

letterhead in form of the circular/letter requesting individual investors to make payment in relation 

to their investment account which is allegedly frozen. The circular/letter further provides certain links 

to unfreeze these accounts.  

Such communications appear to have been created with an intent to defraud/mislead individual(s). 

NCL does not issue any such circular(s)/letter(s) pertaining to unfreezing or making any direct 

demand for funds directly from investors.  

Investors are hereby informed not to act upon such communication.  

Any official communication of NCL is made only through its official website www.nscclindia.com .  

 

*Issued in the interest of investors* 

 

About NSE Clearing Limited (NSE Clearing): 

NSE Clearing Limited (NSE Clearing) formerly known as National Securities Clearing Corporation 

Limited (NSCCL), a wholly owned subsidiary of NSE, was incorporated in August 1995. It was the first 

clearing corporation to be established in the country and the first clearing corporation in the country 

to introduce settlement guarantee. NSE Clearing has been recognized as QCCP by SEBI, and as TC-

CPP by Temporary Recognition Regime of the UK. 

 

http://www.nscclindia.com/
http://www.nscclindia.com/


 

 

Confidential 

 

For more information, please visit: www.nscclindia.com  

For any media queries please contact:  

Email ID:  cc@nse.co.in 
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